
 

 

 

 

 

 

31 May 2023  
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

JAPAN TRIP, NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 2023 

Dear parents of Year 8 and 9 students studying Japanese as well as all Year 10 and 11 students.  

We are currently waiting to learn whether Shibuya Junior High School, who visited us earlier in the year, can 

host interested Nazareth College students for a week from Monday 20 November 2023. This trip would then 

be extended into a second week where students from Nazareth College would travel around Japan to 

experience some of the cultural and historical sites. 

If you are interested in your child attending the Japan Study/Cultural trip in 2023 then we would like you to 

complete the ‘expression of interest’ slip at the bottom of this page. Could all slips be sent to student services 

no later than Thursday 22 June 2023.  If there is enough interest, we will arrange an Information Session 

regarding itinerary, price, expectations and timelines leading up to the day of travel. If you have any questions 

regarding the expression of interest, you can contact me by email at john.powell@nazareth.vic.edu.au  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
MR JUSTIN DUCKETT MR JOHN POWELL    
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - STAFF & STUDENTS INSTRUCTIONAL LEADER – DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES 

  

 

 

 

 

I ……………………………………….………., the parent of …………………………………………….,  

am interested in my child attending the 2023 Japan trip and I would be available to attend an 

Information Session (virtual or at Nazareth College) to understand more about the Japan 

study/cultural trip. 

I can be contacted by email on ……………………………………………………… so I can receive 

updates about the information evening in early term 3. 
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